
RE: IM18/21314 : Meeting request: Joseph Alha, J Group -
26/7/2018 - Sydenham to Bankstown Priority Precincts
From: Sue Clark <"/o=min/ou=exchange administrative group (fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=susan

clarke">
To: Jarrad Tulloch <jarrad.tulloch@minister.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Brendan O'Brien <brendan.o'brien@minister.nsw.gov.au>, Simon Babbage

<simon.babbage@minister.nsw.gov.au>
Date: Tue, 07 Aug 2018 17:21:10 +1000
Attachments: Sydenham to Bankstown Priority Precincts.msg (358.4 kB)

Jarrad
Rob has reconsidered this request. Simon and dept staff will take this meeting.
Please do not send this request or letter to the department. Simon will coordinate.
Many thanks
Sue
Sue Clark
Executive Assistant / Office Manager
Office of the Hon Anthony Roberts MP
Minister for Planning
Minister for Housing
Special Minister of State
Tel: +61 2 8574 5619
Mobile:
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the
sender.
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily those of the office of the Minister.

From: Sue Clark 
Sent: Tuesday, 7 August 2018 3:45 PM
To: Jarrad Tulloch 
Cc: Brendan O'Brien 
Subject: RE: IM18/21314 : Meeting request: Joseph Alha, J Group - 26/7/2018 - Sydenham to Bankstown
Priority Precincts
Jarrad
The MO will not be meeting with this gentlemen.
Rob has asked that I provide to Bob for the departments reference. Bob will advise if department will take
meeting.
Sue
Sue Clark
Executive Assistant / Office Manager
Office of the Hon Anthony Roberts MP
Minister for Planning
Minister for Housing
Special Minister of State
Tel: +61 2 8574 5619
Mobile: 
This mess  for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the
sender.
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily those of the office of the Minister.

From: Jarrad Tulloch 
Sent: Monday, 6 August 2018 10:23 AM
To: Sue Clark Sue.Clark@minister.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: IM18/21314 : Meeting request: Joseph Alha, J Group - 26/7/2018 - Sydenham to Bankstown Priority
Precincts

E17-0144-As-2-94-PR-0001 D10526430

Volume 14 275

NSW ICAC EXHIBIT



Hi Sue
For your consideration
Kind regards
Jarrad
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Sydenham to Bankstown Priority Precincts
From: digital@dpc.nsw.gov.au
To: Webform Roberts <webform@roberts.minister.nsw.gov.au>
Date: Thu, 26 Jul 2018 17:28:04 +1000
Attachments: Unnamed Attachment (68 bytes); img-726172919.pdf (307.7 kB)

Title Mr

First Name Joseph

Last Name Alha

Phone

Email joseph@jgroup.com.au

Street Address

Suburb

State

Postcode

Subject Sydenham to Bankstown Priority Precincts

Type of Enquiry invite

Message Dear Minister,

Thank you for the effort you and your office have put
in championing the Sydenham to Bankstown corridor
strategy. The corridor strategy is where it is at today
due to the great work you and your staff have put into
the strategy which I believe is a great outcome from a
planning point of view.
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I write to you in regards to the report recently
announced in the Sydney Morning Herald that the
Department is scrapping its priority precinct strategy
and giving the planning lead back to council. As you
know many developers have waited patiently for the
strategy release for many years and have expended
extensive resources in amalgamating and maintaining
landholdings in and around the priority precincts. I
myself have worked extensively with town planners,
Urbis and architects Turner Studios to develop
outcomes that are beneficial to all, including the
Department of Planning.

Understandably the recent announcement has left me
unsure of what the future holds and am concerned that
the outcomes we have worked so hard towards will
not crystalize.

Firstly I would like confirmation that the Department is
in fact scrapping the Sydenham to Bankstown priority
precinct as reported by the Sydney Morning Heralds
yesterday the 25th July 2018. 

“I’m proud the minister has finally listened to me and
scrapped his planned precincts, which would have
allowed 25-storey towers” - Khal Asfour

Secondly I would like to request a meeting with your
office along with my planner John Wynn and architect
Nick Turner. I would love the opportunity to have a
discussion on this recent reported change and how I
can assist Council and the Department in achieving its
new vision.

Yours Sincerely,

Joseph Alha

Attachments img-726172919.pdf - Download File

I would like a Yes
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response

I would like to
receive regular
updates from the
NSW Government

No
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